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I am against changing our voting methods. Mail-in voting is secure and has worked 

beautifully. There is no need to change to in-person only voting. A change to in-

person voting is only an attempt to reduce the number of voters as it would make it 

more difficult for many of us to vote. Bad weather, being out of town on voting day, 

and physical issues could prevent citizens from getting to the polls. This is definitely a 

poor measure.  


